
OMRON Corporation Industrial Automation Company No. B-212490 

PRODUCT 
NEWS Product Discontinuation 

Notice Issue Date 
January 5, 2022 

Safety Relay Units No. 2022010CE 

Discontinuation Notice of Low-speed Monitoring Unit G9SX-LM 

Product Discontinuation Recommended Replacement 
Low-speed Monitoring Unit 

Model G9SX-LM224-F10-[] No recommended replacement 

[ Final order entry date ] 
The end of March, 2023 

[ Date of The Last Shipping ] 
The end of June, 2023 

[ Product Discontinuation and recommended replacement ] 
Product discontinuation Recommended replacement 

G9SX-LM224-F10-RC No recommended replacement 
G9SX-LM224-F10-RT No recommended replacement 

[ Notice ] 
The proximity sensor E2E series to be used in combination with the Low-Speed Monitoring Unit G9SX-LM will be 
discontinued by March, 2022. The successor model E2E NEXT series cannot be connected to G9SX-LM. 
Please purchase the E2E series by March, 2022. 

Specifications and prices in this product news are as of the issue date and are subject to change without notice. 
Only main changes in specifications are described in this document. Please be sure to read the relevant catalogs, datasheets, product 
specifications, instructions, and manuals for precautions and necessary information when using products. 


